
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Feb 4, 2025
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are excited to inform you that we are planning a ski trip to Rabbit Hill on 
Tuesday, February 18, 2025, for students in Grades 6-9. This will be a fun and 
educational experience, and we are looking forward to a day of outdoor 
activities. 

Details of the Trip: 

●​ Date: February 18, 2025 
●​ Location: Rabbit Hill Ski Resort 
●​ Departure from school: 8:23 am 
●​ Return to school: 5:30 pm - NOTE!!! Please make arrangements to pick 

up your child at the school as we won’t be back for afternoon buses. 
●​ Cost: $15 per student 
●​ Lunch: Please pack a lunch or bring money for food at the resort. A 

snack bar will be available. 

What to Bring: 

●​ Warm clothing (layers are recommended) 
●​ Water bottle 
●​ Sunglasses (or goggles) 

Important Information: 

●​ All students must have an online signed permission form along with 
payment to attend the trip. The deadline is Monday February 17, 2025. 

●​ Students will be renting ski and snowboard equipment as well as 
receiving a skiing lesson. Students will be supervised by school staff at 
all times. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Mrs. Haugen. We look forward to 
an amazing day on the slopes! 

Sincerely,​
Mrs. Haugen 

chaugen@brsd.ab.ca 

 

 


